
Mr. Peadar Tóibín, TD 

10 April 2025  

PQ 17193/25 (Health) - To ask the Minister for Health the number of nurses currently on sick leave in 
each Hospital in the State - Peadar Tóibín 

Dear Deputy,   

I refer to your recent Parliamentary Question which was sent to the HSE for response. 

See pdf document containing most recent HSE Staff Absence Report for all staff categories -  
https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/resources/our-workforce/workforce-reporting/absence-report-february-2025.pdf 

Please be advised this information is available in the public domain on the HSE website Absence - HSE.ie 

I trust this is of some assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 
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Mairéad Ryan 

National HR 

Príomhoifigeach Daoine 

Feidhmeannacht na Seirbhísí 
Sláinte  Ospidéal Dr. Steevens’, 
Baile Átha Cliath 8, D08 W2A8 

Chief People Officer 

Health Service Executive, 
Dr Steevens’ Hospital,  
Dublin 8, D08 W2A8 

www.hse.ie 
@hselive 

t 01 635 2319 
e nationalhr@hse.ie 

https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/resources/our-workforce/workforce-reporting/absence-report-february-2025.pdf
https://www.hse.ie/eng/staff/resources/our-workforce/workforce-reporting/absence.html

